
On the 26th November some of year 10s received a visit from 
Zubair Moti, an employee from Jaguar Land Rover (JLR), and 
Vanessa Breward from LEBC.  A talk was given by Zubair in     
the field of Science, Technology, Engineering and Maths 
(STEM) with the aim of inspiring the next generation of STEM 
professionals. Zubair demonstrated how mechanical and                
software engineering are used in the motor production                     
industry by JLR and his role in this successful company. 
 
Students were challenged to find a career that does not utilise 
any of the STEM subjects and this proved a fruitless search as 
almost all sectors of employment encompass these.  
 
This was an inspirational experience and gave our students                     
a real world example and insight of where a STEM career 
could lead. It reinforced to our students that what is                     
covered in the curriculum at Groby Community College 
also relates to industry and professional careers. Zubair 
ended his session by giving each of our year 10s at the      
talk with a JLR goodie bag which added to the students 
enthusiasm. 
 
Many thanks to Zubair Moti from JLR and Vanessa 
Breward from LEBC for visiting Groby Community                           
College and inspiring our students.  
 
“The session inspired me to be more open minded 
about the career I may go into. I’m thinking of 
taking maths at A Level now” - Karishma. 
 
“I didn't realise that most jobs have some sort of 
STEM element in them. I found this interesting” - 
Shannon.  
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